
I support this bill. I do not feel safe when I see people carrying guns, or know that people could be carrying guns. Only police should 
have guns, and be trained to carry them safely. The general public does not need to carry them and should leave their guns at 
home. We are more at danger with guns in public carried by the public. Store owners and public places should be able to prohibit 
guns if they choose to help their patrons feel safer. 


